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July 11, 2023
Addendum #4 To

Request for Proposal

For Applebaum Renovations 2023: Projects: 603-352412, 603-351775, 603-350831
Dated June 6, 2023  

 NOTICE:
Due to an inadequate schedule and information being released, the University is cancelling this bid, reassessing specifications, and will issue the bid over once such information is available.
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Kimberly Tomaszewski, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: Rfpteam1@wayne.edu.

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn, Sr. in place of Kimberly Tomaszewski

CC:
Victoria LaLonde (Project Manager), Attendee list.
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